
April 15, 2025

Dear Friend,

We invite you to support the Hellenic Home’s 27th Annual Charity Golf 
Tournament on Wednesday, July 9, 2025 at the Richmond Hill Golf Club.

The proceeds from this year’s Golf Tournament will go towards a very 
important endeavour, our new 128 bed Long Term Care facility at our 
Scarborough site. This will come as a relief to the over 800 seniors currently 
on our waiting list for admission.

Of course, we continue to provide the best care and services for our seniors in 
a nurturing environment that respects, enhances and promotes their dignity, 
independence and happiness.

This event is one of the most successful golf tournaments of the year. As 
always, we promise a wonderful day with great company. Golfers will receive 
fabulous gifts and enjoy our Gyro, Koulouri and Cheese, Loukoumades and 
Frappe stations and many more.

Kindly refer to the enclosed booklet for the golfing and sponsorship 
opportunities. We will be contacting you soon to confirm receipt of our invitation 
and to discuss how you can assist with this worthwhile endeavour.

Should you have any questions about this upcoming event, kindly contact Patty 
Agrapidis at 416-654-7718 ext. 2228 or at pagrapidis@hellenichome.org.

We thank you for your invaluable support of the Hellenic Home.

With warm regards,

John C. Fanaras
President & Chair of the Board of Directors

Steve Demestihas

Jim Vlahos

Emmanuel Constas

Jim Papadopoulos

Co-Chairs, Golf Committee
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